Tichborne Parish Council.

The Parish Council of Tichborne Fri 02/11/2018, 10:43

To: The Parish Council of Tichborne <tichbornepc@hotmail.co.uk>

② 2 attachments (523 KB)
Final Accounts 2017.pdf; image001.png;

Dear Mr Gibbs

Thank you for your emailed letter of 23 September inviting the Society to apply for a grant from the Parish Council for the financial year 2019-20. in the staging of its annual agricultural show, held at Tichborne Park on the first Saturday in September. Through the Show the Society aims to educate, inform and entertain by bringing agriculture, farming, rural issues and way of life to the wider public. It is a showcase for food, farmers as well as being a trading place for rural skills and crafts.

Specifically, the Society runs an annual education project for local primary schools, offering children the opportunity to learn about where the food they eat comes from and what is involved in its production. The results of their learning are displayed each year at the Show itself. We rely heavily on sponsorship and donations to sustain this project and, as you will know, the Parish Council has kindly supported this for the last few years. The Society would be most grateful if the Parish Council would again consider supporting this element of the Society's activities.

I shall be pleased to provide any further information you might find helpful and, as requested, enclose a copy of the Society's most recent accounts.

Yours sincerely

Vallathy

Val Watley Secretary